
Dear Parents/Guardians of children in Doves class, 

Reading Cafe

We are excited to invite you to our upcoming Reading Café, which will be held on Thursday 17th 
October. The event will begin at 2:30pm and finish at 3:20pm.  We kindly ask that you arrive at the 
school office to sign in.

After signing in, you are warmly welcomed to join your child in Doves classroom, where Mrs Betts 
will be sharing a story with you and the class. Following the story, there will be engaging activities 
for you to participate in alongside your child throughout the remainder afternoon.  It will give you 
the opportunity to see your child in their classroom environment as well as enjoying some reading 
themed activities.

We look forward to sharing this special time with you and your child!

Kind Regards

Fiona Russell Kylie Betts

Head of School Class Teacher

 

11th October 2024


